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20th November 2013
Dear Parents/Guardians,
The Oak class will be performing ‘The Oak Gruffalo’ on Friday 13th December for our Winter Performance.  The parts will be allocated early next week. 
If you know in advance that your child will not be in school on that day please let me know as soon as possible in order for us to allocate parts, however your child will be included other areas of our performance e.g. directing and set design.
If your child has a speaking part they will receive a copy of the script (edited to scenes they are in) and a cardboard copy of their lines to be learnt at home.  Non-speaking parts involve dance and singing which will be practiced in school and are equally important to our performance.   

We require resources for creating some costumes for our play so if you have any patterned material/ bed sheets/ fabric that we could use in the making/ sowing of costumes, donations would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you very much!
Gráinne
